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Midlothian Council would like to congratulate our Children’s Services 

Department in winning the Policy Development Award for Framework for 

Permanence from the Scottish Public Services Awards 2016. 

 

The Council would like to thank the staff for their hard work and commitment 

to this very worthwhile project. 
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Cllr Bob Constable 

 

 

 

 

Seconded by 

 

 
 

Cllr Jim Muirhead 

 



 

 

 
 


